@ BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD. @

B\F/A B\P/A

SAFETY NOTICE

ACID MESH PROBLEM

This Safety Notice is issued to draw to the attention of all those who pack
reserves with mesh in them the fact that the Acid Mesh Problem has not gone
away and that it is imperative that the proper servicing and inspection
procedures are carried out on these canopies.

The procedures to be carried out when dealing with these canopies is laid out
in the following Safety Information Sheets:

No. Issue Date Issued By Reference
02/89 14 Feb 89 Chairman GQ Parachutes Ltd -STC
' STC Service Bulletin reference Acid
. Mesh rectification Programme.
04/89  _ 24Apr89 - JNCSO National Parachute Industries
: : for - Service bulletin Reserves

and Pilotchutes.

Anyone who does not understand these procedures or has questions should
contact the JNCSOs.

Mick Thurman <
Chairman Riggers Committee

27th April 1990
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